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We are so delighted to announce that His Grace Bishop Saraphim will be visiting our church during the days of October
1st evening through October 5th after Liturgy. 
His Grace will be praying with us the liturgy on the following days:

Sunday
Liturgy October 2nd From 9am - 12pm
Wednesday October 5th from 10 am -12 pm 
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